
From: Nancy Davis 

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2007 9:36 AM 

To: mayor@milwaukee.gov 

Cc: mdamat@milwaukee.gov; ahamil@milwaukee.gov; Ischil@mkedce.org; 

bgreenstreet@mkedcd.org; mmurph@milwaukee.gov; RACInfo@mkedcd.org; 

rjbauma@milwaukee.gov; planadmin; historicpreservation@mkedcd.gov; 

wwade@milwaukee.gov 

Subject:  

 

I'm worried about the proposed parking ramp at Downer Avenue and Bellevue. The 

Kovac residence is threatened by the proximity and scale of what is presently on the 

drawing board. They also, as long term residents of the neighborhood, would like to see 

the special character of the area preserved. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Davis 

2588 S. Delaware Ave. 

 


